
   

 

   

 

Superintendent’s Memo #112-23 

 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA  

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

DATE: June 8, 2023 

TO:  Division Superintendents 

FROM:  Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT:  Board of Education Meetings on June 14–15, 2023 

The Virginia Board of Education (“Board”) will convene on Wednesday, June 14, and Thursday, 

June 15, for its regularly scheduled meetings. The meetings will be held in the Board Room on 

the 22nd Floor of the James Monroe Building in Richmond. 

Agenda material for items to be considered by the Board will be available on the Board’s 

webpage no later than Friday, June 9, 2023. 

The Board of Education will accept public comment in advance of the meeting through the 

Board of Education Comment Form. This form collects public comments for review by the 

members of the Board. The Board accepts comments from the public on all matters related to 

public education in Virginia. Comments may be submitted at any time and will be collected and 

shared with Board members as part of the meeting materials for its next scheduled business 

meeting. 

Members of the public may sign up to address the Board at one of its scheduled business 

meetings by using the Board of Education Public Comment Sign-Up Form. Requests to address 

the Board should be submitted no later than the day before the scheduled business meeting.  At 

the discretion of the Board President, comments may be accepted on the day of the meeting.  For 

all meetings, persons are encouraged to print items of interest as hard copies will not be available 

at the meeting site. 

https://goo.gl/maps/bPjyb989qEXbvwHG6
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/data-policy-funding/virginia-board-of-education/board-meetings-agendas-and-minutes
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/data-policy-funding/virginia-board-of-education/board-meetings-agendas-and-minutes
https://forms.office.com/g/ksfTdq2NKq
https://forms.office.com/g/ksfTdq2NKq
https://forms.office.com/g/vwL5cfsudr
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For questions regarding the Board or this meeting, please contact Jim Chapman, Director of 

Board Relations, at Jim.Chapman@doe.virginia.gov. 

LC/jc 

mailto:Jim.Chapman@doe.virginia.gov
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